
WeGo Access Policy Advisory Committee Meeting 

May 25, 2022 

1:00pm-3:00pm 

Music City Central 

400 Dr. Martin Luther King Blvd. 

Nashville TN, 37218 

Or join by conference call 

Conference Call Information 

Meeting ID: 853 4087 5100  

Passcode: 430  

Dial by your location  

        +1 312 626 6799 US (Chicago)  

        +1 929 436 2866 US (New York)  

        +1 301 715 8592 US (Washington DC)  

        +1 346 248 7799 US (Houston)  

        +1 669 900 6833 US (San Jose)  

        +1 253 215 8782 US (Tacoma)  

One tap mobile  

+13126266799,,85340875100# US (Chicago)  

+19294362866,,85340875100# US (New York) 

WeGo Access Policy Advisory Committee Meeting Agenda 

Call to Order/Welcome                                                                             Natasha Wilkins, APAC Chair                                                                            

Roll Call/Introductions                                                       Linda Brown, APAC Secretary  

Approval of Minutes                                                                                                  

Public Comments                                                                                       3 minutes per person 

Nominations Committee Update 

•  Nominations for APAC Executive Committee Officers  

WeGo Updates 

•  Quick Ticket Information and Updates         Bryan Williams, Performance Oversight Manager   

• We Go Access Ride Service Updates     Marilyn Yokley, Access Manager 

• Monthly ADA Outreach Trainings            Tanesha Durham, ADA Coordinator 

WeGo ADA Training Department Presentation      Kym Tucker, Director of Administration 

Open Meetings Act and ADA Accommodations discussion 

Discussion on implementing a program to acknowledge WeGo Staff 

Reminder/Announcement of annual meeting and elections at the July Meeting  

Adjournment 



Next Meeting July 27, 2022 
 

WeGo Transit is committed to accessibility. If you have special accommodations, Please Contact ADA Coordinator at 615-880-3596 or 

email Tanesha.durham@Nashville.gov 

 


